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I have been waiting for Ecan to return to a system of democratically elected Councillors. 
I object to the proposal for Representation for the 2019 elections. 
The power of a vote in Central Christchurch being 40% less than a vote in South
Canterbury is not democratic. 
It is past time for full democracy to be returned to us. 

Jo Wynne 
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